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Mai Vang

From: Mai Vang
Sent: Thursday, January 11, 2024 8:30 AM
To: Greg Grease Lehman
Subject: 839 Fourth St E

Mr. Lehman, 
I want to confirm that your hearing on 839 Fourth St E was continued to February 21, 2024 City Council Public Hearing 
at 3:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers.  At the 12/20 Council meeting, the amended resolution stated the 
following 
 

If you wishes to contest further, you may 1) attend in person, 2) register by phone by noon on 2/20 via link. 
https://www.stpaul.gov/department/city-council/city-council-public-hearing-live-testimony or send in additional 
statement to be attached to record. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 

Mai Vang      
(She, her) 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator   |   St Paul City Council 
M:  (651) 266-8585 ; D: (651) 266-8563  
310 City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, St Paul, MN 55102 
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